
On Sept. 1, 2019, managed care-only LTSS program providers who submit claims for EVV-relevant 
services will be required to submit EVV claims with a date of service on or after Sept. 1, 2019 to 
TMHP. They will no longer send EVV claims directly to the MCOs.  

TMHP will receive the EVV claim submissions, perform the EVV claims match, and forward the claim 
to the appropriate MCO based on client eligibility for the date of service.  

Key Details:  

Managed care-only LTSS program providers must submit EVV claims to TMHP through the 
Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) with an LTSS Submitter ID.  

Technical information, updated TMHP EDI Companion Guides, and frequently asked questions are 
available to assist LTSS program providers. 

Technical Information 

• Detailed information about submitting claims to TMHP, including claims with a third-party 
submitter, is available in the Aug. 16 article posted on TMHP’s EVV website 

Updated Companion Guides 

• Refer to the EDI Companion Guides webpage of the TMHP website 
• For LTSS EVV-relevant claim submission guidelines, reference the 837P Acute Care 

Companion Guide, 837I Acute Care Companion Guide, and 277 Claims Acknowledgement 
(277CA) Companion Guide 

Frequently Asked Questions 

• Refer to the FAQs posted on Aug. 16 on the TMHP EVV website for more information about 
submitting LTSS EVV-relevant claims directly to TMHP 

 

http://www.tmhp.com/News_Items/2019/08-Aug/8-16-19%20EVV%20Claims%20Submission%20Requirements%20for%20MCO-Only-Required%20to%20Use%20EVV.pdf
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/EDI/EDI_companion_guides.aspx
http://www.tmhp.com/TMHP_File_Library/EVV/TMHP%20EVV%20FAQ%20081619.pdf

